
Public Art Committee – Minutes 1-5-12 
 

Present: Committee Members Pete Chasar, Timm Rolek, Destiny Schwartz; Ex-
officio member Hedda Markham; Staff member Dianne Morris. 
 
Minutes from 12-7-11 meeting were approved. 
 
Discussion Items 
1. Review of Oasis landscaping — H. Markham will continue to monitor Oasis, 
add topsoil, and perform other landscape work. She expressed interest in 
removing maples in May if they are not leafing out; but, buds are already showing  
 
2. Picnic table and placement — D. Morris indicated that she may have located 
maker of existing city picnic tables. However, committee members are also 
considering other options: 
- a round, manufactured table that would be placed within the curve of the pole 
retaining wall; 
- a custom-made table of unknown shape or design, though round seems to be 
favored over rectangular. 
 
Committee will review design alternatives at next meeting. 
 
3. Public Art Survey — T. Rolek indicated that survey images and information 
make document too large to email, so it will probably be placed on flash drive. 
Next step may be a matrix to conduct an evaluation of each item. D. Morris 
showed news reprint that indicated Bomb Site Display at library is indeed city 
property. 
 
OTHER 
H. Markham requested more gabions for site, possibly a gabion-supported picnic 
table. 
 
Next meeting: Thursday, Jan. 19 at 12:00 noon. 
 
Pete Chasar  
 
 


